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The Real Estate Section is busy planning for the 
program year ahead!  Keep an eye out for 
announcements about two CLEs for late fall; one 
concerning medical marijuana legislation - with a 
focus on zoning and leasing issues, and the 
second covering zoning and development in the 
City of Boston.   
Stay tuned… 
As a result of last year’s Mahajan v. Dep’t of Envtl. 
Prot. decision concerning Article 97 and a new 
case that is on schedule before the Supreme 
Judicial Court, the section is keeping an eye out for 
developments in the ways to provide record notice 
of parcels protected under Article 97.   
Also in the works… 
The Section is planning a Law Student “field trip” to 
the Suffolk County Registry of Deeds to help 
familiarize students with the location as well as the 
Real Estate Section.    
 
Questions? Learn more on the Section webpage.
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